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Dear Applicant, 

On behalf of the Governing Body of Mundella Primary School I would like to thank you for your 

interest in our school. 

At Mundella Primary School we believe in the power of education to enhance and change 

children’s lives. The primary education stage is so crucial; it is during this time that a child 

should be nurtured and encouraged to enjoy and embrace learning and hopefully to establish 

a lifelong desire and ability to develop new skills and interests.  

Many of our children experience an unsettled home life and it is so important that school 

provides the safe and secure environment in which they can develop not only their intellectual 

but also their personal skills. At our school we want to provide a wide range of opportunities 

and experiences for our children, creating for them the very best start in their lives. 

In our Headteacher we are looking for a person who shares our ambition to provide an 

outstanding learning environment for our children. Although we have made progress in raising 

our standards there is still much to be done. We are looking to our Headteacher to work with 

our recently appointed, highly committed and enthusiastic senior leadership team, our staff, 

governors and our community to develop and embed our vision to raise the aspirations of our 

children and to ensure that they reach their full potential. We want to provide our children – 

present and future – with the skills and confidence they will need to benefit from and indeed 

contribute to the local area’s increasing prosperity and regeneration. 

If you are an experienced senior leader with drive and determination and are looking for a new 

challenge we hope that you will apply for this post. If you are appointed we will willingly offer 

you support from a dedicated team of governors and committed staff and most importantly of 

all the opportunity to make a difference to children’s lives. 

Yours faithfully, 

Anita Ellerby 

Chair of Governors 


